
Summer 
2019!       

 

 As we wrap up the school year, we want to express our pride 

for our graduating seniors. This year, we had 31 students graduate 

from our programs with a GPA of 4.0-5.0. This is a fantastic accom-

plishment. Congratulations to all of our graduating seniors!  

 Both UB and TS are gearing up for out-of-state travel this 

summer. Both programs will be headed to Chicago, Illinois, from 

June 4-6 for a STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Math) trip. 

While in the “Windy City”, students will visit the Museum of Science 

and Industry, The Shedd Aquarium, Millennium Park, The Shoreline 

Architecture Tour, and see a historical 1920’s musical comedy re-

view.   

 Talent Search will also be visiting Atlanta, Georgia, for a multi

-college tour.   

 We wish everyone a healthy, happy, safe summer! Please 

reach out to us if we can be of assistance in any way.  

Upcoming Important Dates:  

June 3—July 11, Mondays-


